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READ MORE AND REGISTER AT MMT.BRIDGERESULTS.ORG 

Dear Mixed Followers,

We are revising our summer schedule now it does not seem we will be playing a lot of live 
bridge this summer. And we need your help to make the best possible schedule for you as 
participants. 

So we hope you will take 2 minutes (that really is all it takes) to answer these questions in our 
survey. As always we are happy with feedback, so you can also let us know if you have general 
comments.
Link to the survey 

April Mixed Teams - Registration still open
Our next event is April 12-16. We are blessed with 
such wonderful participants, and we have room 
for more than the eight teams who already regi-
stered. If you register before April 8th, you will 	
receive a virtual kiss from a TD of your choice.  

Registration via mmt.bridgeresults.org 

Debut: MMT Invitational Teams
As our dedicated followers, we want to reveal to you before anyone else that we are running 
an Invitational event for 8 top teams from April 20-24. So if you like watching the mastodonts 
Nickell, Levine, Gupta etc. battling each other, watch the battles on BBO and read about the 
Victims in our daily bulletin. We might make it a recurring event in case the participants are as 
excited about the event as we are.   

You can see results and who plays on our website designed for this event: mit.bridgeresults.org 

Questions or comments? Write to mmt@bridgeresults.org. 

Your Mixed Team - Denis Dobrin and Christina Lund Madsen 
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